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9/11/11
 
To:
 
 The Standing Committee on Infrastructure and Communications Inquiry
            Re: Enhancing Community Consultation
 
Dear members of the committee,
 
I refer to the Telecommunications Amendment (Enhancing Community 
Consultation) Bill 2011 and would like to add my support for this important 
amendment. I feel strongly that the potential risks of exposure, from Mobile 
Phone towers, has been downplayed to the detriment of community health. This 
bill is a step in the right direction to address some of these issues.
 
Thanks
 
Kevin Sims
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